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Date: ______________________

Aloha Legislators:

As a concerned citizen, voter, and member of the state-wide community, I am writing to request YOUR specific support of the following legislation:

1. HB 2439:  capital improvement projects (CIP) for the 40th representative district

2. [bookmark: _GoBack]HB 2695:  CIP for the benefit of the 41st representative district

3. SB 2954:   CIP for the benefit of the 19th senatorial district

James Campbell High School, with the highest student population in the state, is expected to continue increasing over the next several years.  However, the school’s athletic facilities, which serve as an anchor point and gathering place for the Ewa Plain and the Central/Leeward Districts, are in desperate need of modernization and alignment with current law (Title IX).

Accordingly, your support for the above legislation is essential to ensure responsible, sensible planning is in place for a long-awaited Sports and Fitness Facility from which the entire Ewa community can benefit.  

To be sure, Ewa Beach, its surrounding area residents, alumni, and their children have performed exceedingly well, despite the horrendous facilities at the school.   For example, JCHS is overwhelming proud of its three-time Softball State Champions, Baseball State Champions, Track and Field State Champions, and many other sports-related accolades. 

Going forward, your SPECIFIC leadership and duty to public service is needed now more than ever.  Please vote in favor of the above legislation that will help move James Campbell High School and the community it supports to a “playing field” that is equal to the facilities at other high schools throughout the state.  

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,



Your Name Here


